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   November 2, 2022 

 

Dear Resident,   

   

Schedule Update 

H&H Construction is near completion for 2022 and will continue with areas 

shown in the map below in the spring of 2023. 

 

Asphalt 

• Cameron Street (Beachburg Road to Earl Street): November 10th-11th 

• Malcolm Street Intersection: November 14th 

• Earl Street: November 15th 

• Beachburg Public School parking lot: week of November 14th 

• Beachburg Road: week of November 14th 

 

Concrete 

• Sidewalks and curbs will be completed this week 

 

Driveways 

• Asphalt driveways: November 8th-9th 

• Completion of granular driveways will continue over the next two 

weeks. 

 

Landscaping 

• Topsoil and sodding operations will continue over the next two weeks. 

 

Pathway 

• Pathway between Vera Crescent to Earl Street will be completed 

during the week of November 21st. 

 

Construction Timelines 

H&H Construction has requested to defer a portion of Cameron Street and 

Vera Crescent until spring 2023 due to subgrade concerns.  These areas have 

been significantly disturbed due to construction activities and H&H 

Construction's experience with these types of soils, is that left for a period of 

time, the road base will stabilize to allow for the surface works to be 

completed to a superior standard. 

 

Jp2g and their geotechnical consultant have reviewed H&H Construction's 

concern and recommend deferring these areas until spring of 2023.  

 

Cameron Street from Earl Street to Vera Crescent and Vera Crescent will be 

completed in spring of 2023 (estimated in mid-May to June).  The existing 
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 asphalt will remain, and any culvert/ service crossings will be temporary 

paved for the winter. 

 
 

Questions and Concern 

H&H Construction, Council and Township staff would like to thank for your 

patience with the construction project. If you have any concerns related to 

the project, please let us know by contacting the project manager noted 

below. 

 

Please encourage your neighbours to signup for the project notices 

at www.whitewaterregion.ca/projects/beachburg. 

 

Lane Cleroux 

Manager of Public Works 

Phone: (613) 646-2282 ext. 128 

E-mail: lcleroux@whitewaterregion.ca  

http://www.whitewaterregion.ca/projects/beachburg
mailto:lcleroux@whitewaterregion.ca

